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        Wishing you all a very  Merry Christmas 

                         and a Happy New Year 

                   Best wishes 

                Gail & Thomas Kelly 
 

Lea-Ann WINS the 2018 HCPA Compassion in Care Award  

We are so proud to say that 
Lea-Ann won this prestigious 
award, which was presented 
to her at a  glittering gala 
bash.   The HCPA awards     
recognise the absolute best in 
care across the whole of 
Hertfordshire and the judges 
found Lea-Ann to be a very 
worthy winner.   

Christmas Charity Raffle 

Please help us raise money this Christmas for 
‘Stepping out with Carers’ a great community 
initiative that provides sociable & scenic 
walks and outings for carers & the cared for. 

We have some great prizes including :              
voucher for a photo shoot                                    
white water rafting at Lea Valley                                
Clarins goodie bag                                                   
Bubbly and lots more 

So please buy some tickets when you are in!! 

Jim celebrates being 101! 

The band ‘Hometown’ & all the 
staff and residents joined in to 
sing Jim a very special version of 
‘Happy Birthday’ for his big day! 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 14 Dec           Christmas Jumper Day 

Sun 23 Dec pm         Christmas Party 

Mon 31 Dec pm         New Year’s Eve Party 

Real tree this year! 

A big thank you to Red 
& Green trees at    
Buckland Farm, who 
kindly let us have a 
beautiful real Xmas 
tree at a very reduced 
cost.  Wait until you 
see it when it has been 
decorated by Lea-Ann 
and the team!! 



 

     What we have been up to in November            

 Enjoying lots of music & each others company!! 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

First we had the fantastic country band ‘Hometown’ who 

got everybody dancing and singing along to great music 

Then U3A’s Ukulele band came 

back again and we had another 

sing along with them. 

Finally, we had our 2nd silent disco, with people taking part all over the 

home, whether listening in from their rooms, or dancing in the lounge 


